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March 16, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Claudine Dutil-Berry 
Secretary 
National Energy Board 
444 Seventh Avenue S.W. 
Calgary, Alberta  T2P 0X8 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dutil-Berry: 
 
 
Re: Enbridge Pipelines Inc. (“Enbridge”) Application to the National Energy Board for 

2009 Toll Application and 2008 Annual Results (2009 Toll Application) NEB Tariff 
No. 286 and RT No. 9 

 
This letter confirms the support of the Canadian Association of Petroleum Producers (“CAPP”) for 
the 2009 Toll Application submitted by Enbridge on March 9, 2009.   
 
CAPP has reviewed the 2009 Toll Application and is of the opinion that it represents the principles 
and methodology set out in the Incentive Toll Principles of Settlement for the years 2005-2009. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 267-1114. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Nancy Bérard-Brown 
Manager, Oil Markets and Pipelines 
 
 
cc: Mr. Ralph Fischer, Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
 Ms. Ranjana Martin, Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 


